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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
No. 2020 - 155  

November 11, 2020 
 

 
Introduction of Long Term Futures Contracts on the S&P TSX 60 Index (“SXF”) 

 
Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the “Bourse”) and Canadian Derivatives Clearing Corporation (“CDCC”) are 
pleased to announce that additional yearly December expiries will be made available for trading on the 
S&P TSX 60 Standard Index Futures contracts at the opening of trading on February 2nd, 2021, subject 
to required regulatory approvals. 

 
Month and Year codes for SXF contracts to be listed on February 2nd, 2021 

Month Code Year 

March H 2021 

June M 2021 

September U 2021 

December Z 2021 

December Z 2022 

December Z 2023 

December Z 2024 

December Z 2025 
 
 

Please refer to the Advisory Notice A20-013 for specifications of the Introduction of Long Term Futures 
Contracts on the S&P TSX 60 Index (“SXF”) available on the Bourse website at www.m-x.ca. 
 
For further information, please contact the Market Operations Department at 514 871-7877. Clearing 
Members may contact the CDCC’s Corporate Operations department or direct email inquiries to cdcc-
ops@tmx.com. 

 
 

Anne Fiddes 
Vice President, Integrated Operations CDCC 
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